
 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

INLAND WETLANDS AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

The Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission will hold a public hearing, both 

in-person and via Zoom, on Tuesday, January 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at their regularly scheduled 

meeting at the Clifford B. Green Community Meeting Room, Suite 24, 69 South Main Street on 

the following:  

 

1. SUBD 23-002 KA&G Investments LLC, owner/applicant; Map 32 Lot 15; Wauregan 

Road and Gorman Road; R-30 Zone; 14-lot subdivision for development of single-family 

homes. 

 

2. IWWC 23-015 LAC Properties, owner/applicant; Map 41 Lot 1; Providence Road, PC 

Zone; Proposal to fill wetlands to level site for development of a commercial building, 

driveways and septic system. Proposed fill equals 8,900 sf; total regulated area altered equals 

64,000 sf / 1.5 acres. 

 

A copy of each application is available for review. All interested parties may attend the meeting, 

be heard and written correspondence received. 

 

Richard Oliverson 

Chairman  

 

Please publish December 27th and January 3rd 

 

 

 

 


